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Your gifts provided funding for the Liberia Translation 
and Literacy Organization (LIBTRALO) to build a large 
office building, including designated spaces for Scripture 
engagement: an auditorium for events and workshops and 
recording studio for radio programming! The Institute of 
Sierra Leonean Languages (TISLL) is designing a four-
story sustainable building. Income-generating rental space 
for conferences, retail, and apartments, and an entire floor 
dedicated to literacy and Scripture engagement. 

LIBTRALO and TISLL, formed through Lutheran Bible 
Translators, grew into partner organizations. Owning 
buildings for language work provides the dedicated space 
needed and increases the language teams’ ability to expand 
service into the future. Regional Director David Federwitz 
said, “In these countries, it’s really important that our 
partners get on the map, that they can be found, and seen as 
professional.”

PROGRESS
• �Liberia Translation and 

Literacy Organization built 
an office to meet their 
current and future needs. 

• �Plans are being made for 
a future building for The 
Institute of Sierra Leonean 
Languages. 

PRAYERS
• �Pray for The Institute of 

Sierra Leonean Languages 
as they plan and prepare to 
build.  

• �Pray for productive 
relationships between 
Lutheran Bible Translators 
and partners.

• �Pray for partners to receive 
the training and funds 
necessary to grow.
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